
 
 
 
MMA 1031/8 
 
 
4 January 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
ANNOUNCEMENT ON THE NEW MMA MEMBERSHIP PROCESS 
 
Kindly be informed that the House had passed amendments to the constitution at the 60th MMA AGM 
on 26th September 2020. Among the amendments made - only members who are in the Electoral Roll 
will be eligible to vote during the MMA Election and amendments to the constitution at the AGM. 
 
To prevent any conflict with the MMA Constitution; all members must be in good standing and listed 
in the Electoral Roll. In view of this, kindly take note on the following: 
 

1) To ensure that your name is listed in the Electoral Roll, kindly be reminded to renew your 
membership for the year 2021 before 28th February 2021. 

 
2) Any change in the membership status in a branch should be notified in writing to the Honorary 

General Secretary before 28th February 2021. Kindly take note that any notification received 
after that date shall take effect from the 1st January of the following year.  Failing which, those 
who change their place of work or residence in a state will remain in the current state until 
1st January of the following year. 

 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 
Thank you. 
  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Dr Thirunavukarasu Rajoo 
Honorary General Secretary 
Malaysian Medical Association 
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